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On Wednesday a team of Year 3 & 4 girls went to Flegg 

High School to compete in the Norfolk FA Girls Euro 

2017 Competition.  Each team entered were allocated one 

of the 16 Countries entered into the Women’s Euro 2017 

Competition.  North Denes represented England. Spurred 

on by this, the girls played some super football putting  

into practice all the training that they have been doing.  

The team eventually finished in third place. 

Thank you to Lucy who played for Alderman Swindell, as 

they were short of a player, and helping them to finish in 

second place. 

As always, the girls represented North Denes Primary 

School by showing fantastic sportsmanship and  

behaviour. 

In addition to decorating your egg we 

are also having an Easter Bonnet 

Parade on Friday March 31st at 3pm 

on the playground. The bonnets are to 

be made at home and everyone is  

invited to come along to see the  

parade and watch the judging—weather permitting. 

Please come and enjoy the fun! 

Can we please say a very big 

Thank You to everyone who 

came to the Book Fair and  

purchased a book. We took over 

£800.00 which 

gives us around 

£500.00 to spend 

on books for our 

school library. 

Pupils from Year 5 & 6 competed 

at Flegg High School in a Hi 5 

Netball Tournament on Tuesday.  

The team played well, with some  

outstanding passing, shooting and 

teamwork to finish second; losing 

out on first place by one point.  It 

was a pleasure, as always, to see 

such good behaviour and  

sportsmanship - a credit to North 

Denes Primary School. Thank you 

to parents/carers for cheering the 

team on and for your continued  

support. 



Once again, could we please ask you 

to check your child’s hair regularly 

for headlice. We know this is an on 

going problem but we are always 

here to help. 

 

Can we please ask everyone who 

has borrowed PE kit from the 

school to check if they still have 

any items at home. The school kit 

will have the  

initials ND inside 

each item. 
 

Stars of the Week 
The following children were  

selected by their teachers this 

week; 

 

Apple - Maxine-Rose Mason-Long 

Pear—Milo Lingwood 

1 Lemons—Holly Wilkinson 

1 Limes—Joshua Welham 

3 Elm—Sydney Barnard 

3 Pine—Daisy Self 

4 Beech—Logan Collin 

4 Rowan—Jessica Waters 

5 Birch—Jordan Miller 

5 Cherry—Roy Wilkinson 

5 Maple—Aiden Papworth 

6 Hazel—Mollie Fincham 

6 Oak—Reece Stephens 

6 Willow—Lee Atkin 

PE—Paris Engstrom 

 

Well Done to you all! 

 

Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each 

class this week. 

 

Apple—84.3% 

Pear—96.0% 

1 Lemons—96.5% 

1 Limes—91.7% 

3 Elm — 88.0% 

3 Pine — 94.2% 

4 Beech — 91.9% 

4 Rowan– 93.5% 

5 Birch—94.6% 

5 Cherry — 100.0% 

5 Maple—99.2% 

6 Hazel—97.3% 

6 Oak  - 87.1% 

6 Willow—95.7% 

Congratulations to  5 Cherry! 

A reminder that the dates for this year’s 

Sports Days are: 

 

21st June Sports Day YR & 1—am.  

22nd June Sports Day Y3 & 4—am. 

22nd June Sports Day Y5 & 6—pm. 

 

The reserve dates have been changed  

to the following: 

 

5th July Reserve Sports Day for  

Years 3/4—am & 5/6—pm. 

6th July Reserve Sports Day YR & 1-am. 

We will let you know exact times at a  

later date. 

 

 


